
The past couple of months have been filled with
all of our regular programs and Bible studies at
the church, but also many opportunities to be a
part of the community of churches in our region
and here in Moldova. In October, we celebrated
Harvest Day with our church and once again were
able to use this time to thank God for all the many
blessings He has given us, whether physically or
spiritually. For a few years now, we put together a
stand of fruits and vegetables as a symbol of the
bountiful harvest we have here in Moldova and
how God faithfully provides for our every need. At
the end of the service, we then divide up all the
fruits and vegetables and take them to some of
the widows that live in the neighborhood around
our church. We have been given so much and it is
always a joy to give to others who have so little
and often times have no family here to take care
of them.
Emily was able to attend a conference for pastor’s
wives and then at our church hosted another
conference for the pastor’s wives and women’s
ministry leaders from all the churches in our
region. Please pray that these women will find
encouragement amongst each other so that they
can serve the women in their own churches.

Praises
1. Spiritual growth
2. Pastor’s wives conference

Prayer Requests
1. Members to come back to God
2. Christmas opportunities to

share Christ


